---------- Forwarded message ~-------=

From: Dianah Foster

Date: Wed, Jun 5, 2019 at 11:44 AM

Subject: GSAB Resignation

To: Megan Stencel <stencelm@rochesterhills.org>

Hello, Megan! | hope you are having a good week.

Megan, it is for personal reasons and with deepest regret that | hereby resign from my position
on the Rochester Hills Greenspace Advisory Board. | have enjoyed my short tenure on this great
board, but my current family issues make it impossible for me to continue at this time. 1 am not
available to help with the Second Saturday activities and will miss more meetings than I am able
to attend. | am not a person who is comfortable not being able to pull my fair share of the load

so to speak.

| know there are others who are interested in serving on this board so | rest in the comfort of
knowing my seat will not remain vacant for long.

| do hope that | will be considered for service to our beautiful community at some time in the
future. Please share this note with anyone who needs to know.

Thank you,
Dianah Foster




